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Knit and natter group at Princess Christian Care Home

This week at our knit and natter group at Princess Christian Care Home, some of our residents tried their hand at

crocheting and they all really enjoyed it.

For our residents who find it difficult to knit, we have wooden stencils that they can create an array different designs on, so everyone

can join in with this creative activity.

We look forward to showing off photographs of the finished creations very soon!

 


